
From: Diana Lobo   
Sent: February 21, 2025 10:16 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GIC Agenda of February 26, 2025 
 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

Dear GIC Committee, 
 
I am writing to lodge a complaint regarding the ongoing issue with GFL landfill site 
located near 65 Green Mountain Rd west and First Rd Stoney Creek. Our living 
conditions have unbearable since April 2023, and I am deeply concerned about the 
impact it is having on our residential community. The toxic stench daily from the landfill 
is absolutely disgusting and makes it impossible to enjoy our homes and community 
space. We cannot keep our windows open or sit in our front or back yards. It is truly 
embarrassing to family or friends visit our home. GLF should not be accepting new 
waste until they can fix the problem. We residents of this area request the city to grant 
us a tax break as compensation since we cannot fully enjoy our homes and outdoor 
community. We also plead to the city and province to ensure there is a relocation plan in 
place for this landfill. It was originally planned to close when we purchased our new 
homes as it is not safe for it to continue operation in our community. 
 
Regards 
Diana 
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